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Wednesday, 18 October 2023 

Year 3/4 Girls Football Competition   

Dear Parents/Carer, 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has be selected to take part in a Year 3/4 girl’s football 

tournament. The event will focus on 'fun', as opposed to just the 'winning'.  

We will be travelling by coach to the event which will take place at St George’s Park at Graves. The date of the 

event is Tuesday 21st November 2023 and will begin at 10am and finish 12 noon. However, your child will still 

be required to bring a packed lunch (unless you are eligible for free school meals) as we may not be back at 

school in time for dinner service.  

Please note that wearing shin pads is recommended. A small amount of shin pads will be available to borrow, 

but there will be limited availability. No metal studs will be allowed, Astroturf trainers are the preferred 

choice of footwear. Normal trainers can also be worn. 

 

Thanks  

Mr Rowe  
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Year 3/4 Girls Football Competition – Tuesday 21st November 2023 

 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child ……………………………………………… Year 3/4 Girls Football Competition 

– Tuesday 21st November 2023 - St George’s Park at Graves 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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